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                         Class 2 

Class 2 have been finding out about the world 

around us. We have been learning about the 

continents, oceans and climate zones around the 

world. This week, we have been on a walk around 

the village to look for human and physical features 

of our local environment. When we got back we 

sorted the features into human and physical and 

then chose one aspect of the village to paint. 

 

                                        

                    

 

                                                                                Class 4 

 

                                                  Mountaineering Visit 
 
This week Class 4 were fortunate enough to have a visit from someone who climbed to the 
summit of Mount Everest. The children were able to see the equipment he used as well as try 
some on and listened to his experiences. Again, the children asked thoughtful questions and 
enjoyed participating.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teaching and Learning 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Fountains C of E Primary School 
                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                           Friday 22nd February 

 

   

World Book Day 2019 will take place on Thursday 7th March 2019. The theme this year is 
‘Share a book’. We would like all the children to come dressed as their favourite book 
character. Prizes will be awarded for the best costume and the day will be filled with book 
themed activities. 
 
 
If you haven’t already booked your tickets for Hansel and Gretel at Grantley Village Hall, 
then there are still tickets available. Told from the children’s perspective, two young 
heroes brave a big journey and find themselves lost in London, overwhelmed by the sights, 
sounds and smells. Separated from their kind guardian, the clever duo must use their 
smarts and determination to outwit the adults and find a way for their little modern family 
to stay together in a show where kids are number one!  
Tickets are available now www.ruralarts.org or gvh@live.co.uk or 01765 620235 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents who took the time to complete the online survey. We will analyse the 

results and share this information on the school website. Your feedback is very important to us as it 

helps us make future decisions regarding school improvement. 

 

 

 

  

Communication 

 

Community 

 

Sport 

 

Well done to all the children in Year 5/6 

who took part in the Rugby this week at 

Outwood Academy. The children had the 

opportunity to play a number of skills based 

games throughout the afternoon. They had 

a great time. 

 


